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Jamie Gray

From: Sandy Hogan <sandyghogan@suddenlink.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 4:33 PM
To: Clerk
Cc: Jamie Gray; 'Stacy Corless'
Subject: Town Council Comment - Item  10.6 letter to the redistricting commission

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
Thanks for the excellent letter concerning counties (or portions of them) to be included in a district with common 
interests.  I would add only one suggestion: that you include the most eastern, mountainous portion of Madera County, 
which has Reds Meadow/Devils Postpile, & the Middle Fork of the San Joaquin River.  This portion is of great importance 
to our Town, is administered by the Inyo National Forest (not the Sierra), the Town's police department & Mono County 
Sheriff provide law enforcement, Mono County provides search & rescue, & there is no Madera County presence 
anywhere in the valley.   
 
Thanks for your consideration of this matter, Sandy Hogan 


